No.S-17/3/2016-SBM
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water & Sanitation
Swachh Bharat Mission (Gramin)

12" Floor, Pt. Deendayal Antyodaya Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi-110003

Date: 07-10-2016

To

The Principal Secretary/Secretary In-charge (Rural Sanitation)
All States/UTs

Subject: Women Convention postponed to 16" October, 2016

Madam/Sir,

As per the Letter No. S-17/3/2016, dated 04-10-2016 it was stated that a
Womens’ Convention would be held on the 15™ October, 2016 by the Ministry of
Drinking Water and Sanitation and with the support from UNICEF in New Delhi. Due to
unavoidable circumstances the Convention has been postponed to 16™ October, 2016.

2, It is requested that you may nominate around ten women from your State for
participation in the Convention. This may include mainly grass root level elected and
official workers and elected representatives. The expenses- travel and other expenses may
be arranged by the State and booked under the IEC head.

3. The names .of the nominated women may be sent to Dr. Bhavna Thakur,
Consultant (Mobile: 0991562907, Email: bhavana.thakur@gov.in), who will be nodal
officer for this event.

Yours.faithfully,

| bl

(Arun Baroka)



